
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Hello! 
 
As you may have read in the letter sent to you on 
Tuesday 7th November 2017, I have become the 
Head Teacher of Colmers Farm Primary School. 
 
I have been asked by the Governors and the  
Local Authority to join the school to work with  
Mr Wright, to move the school forward more 
quickly. 
 
Mr Wright has become the Head of School, 
working with me to improve results, and the 
learning environment for your pupils. 
 
I will be out in the playground at the beginning 
and the end of most days, please come and see 
me and introduce yourselves. 
 
I am very excited to be here and everyone has 
been very welcoming. 
 
Regards, 
 
Hazel Pulley 
National Leader of Education (NLE) 
Executive Head Teacher 
Colmers Farm Primary School 

 
 
 
 

 

                       

  

        

 

 

 
      

  

 

 

  

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 10th November 2017

It has been brought to our attention about the parking inside and 
outside of the school gates.  A resident of Belton Grove rang the 
school to inform us that she was late for work due to a parent 
parking over her drive.  Please give consideration when parking; 
REMEMBER, if an ambulance is needed, it should be able to get 
through at all times the school is open. 

  

BEST ATTENDANCE 
ELM 

HAS WON THE BALLOON THIS WEEK 

WELL DONE 

Over the next six months; there will be work going on around the 
outside of the school to address some issues brought about by 
the age of the building.  Please be assured though, that the school 
is structurally sound. The work will cause some disruption with 
scaffolding around the playgrounds and eventually the main 
entrance and by pedestrian accesses; and if there is going to be 
any minor disruption to access, we will let you know in advance. 
No work is being undertaken while the children are in the 
playgrounds before, during or after school. 

 

Your child has recently come home with a personal log-in to 
Fiction Express. This website has a range of books for them to 
access, and is a fabulous resource for them to become excited and 
engaged in their own reading for pleasure. They can make 
comments in their home reading diaries about the texts they have 
read. Please encourage your child/children to use this valuable 
resource, if they have not done so already.   

Don’t forget: 
Tuesday 14th November – School Nurse in School 
from 9.30 – to make an appointment please call  
Mrs Chatwin. 
Thursday 16th November – Parents to meet Governors 
Friday 17th November – Flu Immunisation  
Friday 17th November – Children in Need - £1.00 
donation for children to wear spotty clothing. 
 Today the school raised £77.50 for the Kidscape Charity, which 

raises awareness of Anti-Bullying. Thank you for your generosity. 

“Every child should feel valued, without the fear of bullying” 




